
NORTH MIDDLESEX REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
Fresh Picks Cafe

John Veeser, Food Service Director
(978)-597-8721 x2470

TO:

FROM:

RE:

Parents/Guardians of all NMRSD students 

NMRSD and Fresh Picks Cafe 

Food Allergy Notification 
The North Middlesex Regional School District’s food services program is provided 
by Fresh Picks Cafe, an independent, contracted company. It is important for Fresh 
Picks' cafeteria personnel to be aware of your child’s food allergy. This information is 
maintained in a computer software program that is used for school food services 
purposes only. This information will be maintained in the computer system throughout 
your child’s enrollment in North Middlesex Regional District Schools.  
It is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to notify, in writing, the Food Services 
Manager and School Nurse of any changes in your child’s food allergy status.  
A copy of this document will be maintained in your child’s permanent school health 
record.  For further information about school menu allergen information please go to 
www.nmrsd.org and click on the interactive menu links.  

Please indicate your agreement: 
⁮I agree to notify the Food Services Manager and School Nurse in writing of any 
changes in my child’s food allergies.  

⁮ I give permission for Fresh Picks Cafe to document my child’s food allergies in the 
food services computer system.

______________________________ ______________________
Please print parent/guardian name Date

_____________________________________
Parent /Guardian Signature

______________________________ ________________________
 Child’s Name Child’s Date of Birth 

Please write your child’s documented food allergies as they will be entered in the food 
services computer system: 
_________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________
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http://www.nmrsd.org



